DEAR SANDY.

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR RETIREMENT! YOU CAN LOOK BACK WITH PRIDE AND SATISFACTION KNOWING HOW YOU TOUCHED SO MANY AND HELPED THEM ON THEIR EDUCATIONAL JOURNEY. YOU HAVE ALWAYS BEEN A TRUE PROFESSIONAL IN YOUR CAREER, GUIDING STUDENTS, PARENTS, AND COLLEAGUES. AS I LOOK BACK ON MY TIME WORKING WITH YOU, I HAVE MANY FOND MEMORIES OF OUR TIME TOGETHER. YOU WERE ALWAYS THERE AS A



TERRIFIC TEAMMATE



CARING COLLABORATOR



AND A FABULOUS FRIEND!



THROUGHOUT GOOD TIMES AND THOSE MORE DIFFICULT, YOU HAVE ALWAYS MAINTAINED YOUR SENSE OF HUMOR. (NOT TO MENTION YOUR WONDERFUL POETRY AND PUNS.)

NOW IT IS YOUR TIME TO EMBARK ON A NEW KIND OF JOURNEY-THAT OF RETIREMENT. WHETHER YOU TRAVEL, READ, GARDEN, VOLUNTEER, SLEEP IN, OR JUST RELAX, THE TIME IS YOURS TO ENJOY. I KNOW YOU WILL APPROACH THIS NEW TIME WITH THE SAME DEDICATION AND ENTHUSIASM AS YOU DID YOUR TEACHING CAREER. ENJOY AND PAMPER YOURSELF. YOU DESERVE IT BEST WISHES AND HAPPY RETIREMENT!

JAYNE